
 

MACKENZIE REED, WCMC, CITY CLERK / DEPUTY TREASURER 

CITY HALL  ▪  900 QUAY STREET  ▪  MANITOWOC, WI  ▪  54220-4543 

PHONE (920) 686-6950  ▪  FAX (920) 686-6959  ▪  MREED@MANITOWOCWI.GOV 

January 30, 2025 
 
 
 
Brittiann Perkins 
721 N. 7th St. 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 
 
Dear Ms. Perkins; 
 
Your application for a “Class B” Liquor and Class “B” Beer License for Brittiann LLC for an 
establishment located at 905 Washington St. has been recommended for denial.  
 
This recommendation will be forwarded to the Finance Committee meeting, which will be held in 
the Council Chambers at City Hall (900 Quay Street) on Tuesday, February 4, 2025 at 5:30pm.  
You are welcome to attend this meeting. 
 
The Finance Committee will forward their recommendation to the Common Council for final 
consideration. This meeting will be on Monday, February 17, 2025 at 6:30pm, also in the 
Council Chambers at City Hall. You are welcome to attend this meeting as well.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions at (920) 686-6950. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mackenzie Reed 
City Clerk 
 
 
mr 
 
CC: City Attorney 
Finance Committee 
 


